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Immobilization/Localization and Respiration Control Systems Study
 
 
This study must be performed on a single patient, and approval received from RTOG 
Headquarters, before you attempt to enter your first patient on RTOG Protocol 0236.  A 
similar study must be performed for the first patient entered on this protocol, and 
approval must be received from Headquarters prior to entering a second patient.  This 
same procedure must be followed before entering a third patient.  A fourth patient can be 
entered at the same time as the third, as well as, additional patients can also be entered at 
this time.  However, the results of the Immobilization/Localization and Respiration 
Control Systems Study for the third and fourth patients entered on this protocol must be 
sent forward for review as quickly as possible.  This information will be analyzed, but no 
further communication will be sent from RTOG Headquarters except in those situations 
where problems are detected.  If problems are found, you could be asked to stop entering 
patients until the issue is resolved.  In situations where no problems are found, the 
Immobilization/Localization and Respiration Control Systems Study will be discontinued 
after you have sent the data forward for the fourth patient you have entered on this 
protocol. 


